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23rd March 2020 
 

Dear Parents 
 

I hope you and your families are keeping well and that the children have got off to a “flying 

start” with their home learning today. 
 

Throughout this period of uncertainty, I promised that I would keep you up to date in relation 

to events as they develop. Therefore, it is with a mixture of sadness and relief that I have to 

announce to you that the school will close today until further notice. 
 

We would like to thank you for your understanding and support during this time in working to 

follow key advice: “The safest place for our children and families to be at present is at home 

with as little social contact as possible” Please keep your children away from parks and other 

recreational areas. 
 

We would also like to pay tribute to our parents who are keyworkers working in our hospitals, 

care homes and other essential areas at this critical time. Please keep them in your prayers. 
 

Keeping in contact during closure: 
 

School email: bmcveigh625@c2kni.net 

School telephone numbers Monday to Friday 9.00- 3.00:  
School Office 02890717920  

Mrs McVeigh 07544568155/ Mrs Hill 07596619007 

School FACEBOOK: Ms Glover will provide updates 

School Website: www.saintvincentdepaulps.com 

Seesaw 
 
My thoughts and prayers are with you and your loved ones at this time and I genuinely look 

forward to seeing you all again hopefully in the not too distant future. Stay Home, Stay Safe 

and Stay Well! 
 

With every best wish 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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